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EI R
From the Assistant Managing Editor

Our issue this week aims to stimulate you to take on two enormous 
tasks: To ensure the near-term elimination of Dick Cheney—now in 
deep kimchee with his British masters—from any role in U.S. policy-
making; and secondly, with that huge obstacle removed, to begin to re-
verse the disastrous effects of the policies that Cheney and company 
have wrought, by joining the scientific revolution initiated over recent 
months by members of the LaRouche Youth Movement, working in 
“The Basement.”

As we document in our cover story, Cheney is indeed in the target 
zone, as the explosive exposé of the BAE “Scandal of the Century” 
 unfolds internationally—but nowhere other than EIR will you find the 
real story, which places Cheney at the center of the attempted coverup 
of a multi-billion-dollar slush fund, run through the British arms cartel, 
BAE Systems. The 250,000 LaRouche PAC leaflets, titled, “LaRouche 
to Speaker Pelosi: BAE Scandal Demands Cheney Impeachment 
Now!” (see Investigation, and available for download at www. 
larouchepac.com), have begun to hit the streets throughout the nation.

Three days after LaRouche’s June 21 webcast, in which he un-
leashed the Furies against Cheney, the Washington Post began its sen-
sational four-part, front-page series, documenting Cheney’s multiple 
impeachable crimes; Senator Kerry issued a call for a public inquiry on 
the BAE scandal; and two leading Republican Senators issued calls to 
end the Iraq War (see National).

In this week’s Science section, you will find LaRouche’s bid to an 
international LYM audience, to create a renaissance in science, which 
as you will see the articles that follow, is already well underway. This 
first published report from the LYM’s current “Basement Team,” initi-
ates a series of interim research papers. And pointing in the direction of 
the great projects humanity will soon begin to embark upon, as we clear 
the deadwood from Washington, is Louis Cerny’s optimistic report, 
“No Technical Limits to Bering Strait Project.”

As is our custom, EIR will skip an issue next week, in order to com-
memorate Independence Day.

 


